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No. IFCl/CS/2024- 	 February 19, 2024 

BSE Limited 
The Surveillance Department, 
Phiroze Jee3eebhoy Tower 
Dalai Street, Fort 
Mumbai — 400 001 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Clarification on increase in volume.  

This is with reference to your e-mail dated February 15, 2024, seeking 
clarification in respect of significant increase in the volume of Company's 
security across exchanges in the recent past. 

We wish to inform that, there is no such information or event, in Company's 
possession, would have a bearing on the movement in price /volume 
behaviour of the Company's security. 

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours Faithfully, 
For IFCI Limited 

v(Priyanka Sharma) 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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